
Subject: Hollywood Media District Request Repair Exposed Wires on Light Standard SW Corner of Highland and Waring
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 01/18/2017 12:01 PM
To: Jeff Zillotto
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, "hmd.Acevedo" <hmd.Acevedo@yahoo.com>, Johnny Gonzalez 
<johnny.gonzlaez@lacity.org>

Dear Jeff:

Can you please send your street lighting team to the southwest corner of Highland and Waring.  There is a light standard with the metal 
plate missing at the bottom of the pole.  All wires are exposed.  I have attached two (2) photos for your information.

Thank you for your continued assistance and help.

Regards, 

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org
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